
 

 

Each week we invite you to pray for one of our congregations. Currently the 

safer at home order has restricted travel to take pictures.  So, we will be 

praying for other members of our Presbyterian family. There are three 

congregations who have yet to be listed, we will lift them up as soon as 

possible.  

This week we lift up for your consideration the officers and staff of the 

Presbyterian Church USA offices in Louisville, KY. This includes the Co-

Moderators Rev. Cindy Kohlman, Vilmarie Cintron-Oliverie, Stated Clerk J. 

Herbert Nelson, and Mission Agency Director Diane Moffett. These people 

plus directors and workers in agencies and departments tirelessly serve our 

1.3 million members across the country. Like all of us, their job is 

complicated by the effects of COVID-19. Plans are currently being made to 

determine how this year’s General Assembly meeting (scheduled for June 

20-27) will be carried out. The office also tries to supply resources, such as 

information concerning the CARES Act Payroll Protection Loan Program 

(check your email and JKP website). Please keep these good people in 

your prayers this week.    


